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Gentet, Matthias

From: Gentet, Matthias
Sent: 16 August 2018 11:18
To: Gentet, Matthias
Subject: FW: Your application reference: 2018/3495/L - 1 Chamberlain Street

 
 

From: Patrick Bonfield <patrick@webb‐architects.co.uk>  
Sent: 15 August 2018 15:45 
To: Gentet, Matthias <Matthias.Gentet@camden.gov.uk> 
Cc: return Webb <richard@webb‐architects.co.uk>; Duncan Mercer <dm@michaelchester.co.uk> 
Subject: RE: Your application reference: 2018/3495/L ‐ 1 Chamberlain Street 

 
Dear Matthias, 
 
Thank you for the feedback. 
 
Please see the following in reply: 
 
Condition 4- 
We confirm that the existing stairs, newel posts, spindles, handrails will remain. 
 
The remedial work suggested by the structural engineer Duncan Mercer of Michael Chester and Partners 
is to remove the finishes and then re-wedge the treads and re-secure the stringers. The finishes will then be 
reinstated. 
 

Condition 5- 
The existing floor boards below the new floor boards to the ground floor will remain as will the existing 
joists to all floors. 
 
Best regards 
 
Patrick Bonfield 
 
Architect RIBA 
 
WEBB ARCHITECTS LIMITED 
 
t                 020 8968 0279 
w                www.webb-architects.co.uk       
a                Studio B 
                                        7 Wellington Road                                                                   
                                        Kensal Green 
                                        London NW10 5LJ 
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This e-mail is intended for the addressee only. If you receive this in error, please contact the sender and 
delete the material from your computer. See our new Privacy Notice here which tells you how we store and 
process the data we hold about you and residents. 


